
COMMUNITY FACILITIES TO RECEIVE A FACELIFT IN WALGETT 

Two of the wonderful community facilities in the Walgett Shire Council area will be upgraded, thanks 

to almost $170,000 worth of funding from the NSW Government. 

Of the funding, $72,822 has been allocated towards the fencing of playspace in Gray Park, as well as 

the replacement and enhancement of furniture in the park to make it more user-friendly for families 

and visitors. 

The Norman 'Tracker' Walford Walkway, which is named after an amazing man, will receive $95,661 

worth of upgrades, including resealing of the entire 712m path, an upgrade of signage and some 

additional seating. 

 


